
November 10, 2014 

To: Members of the Yachats City Council and all related City of Yachats Staff 

From: Councilor Claudia Price 

Re: Resignation from the Council 

It is with much regret that I tender my resignation from City Council as November 
15, 2014. Due to an unexpected change in my residence location, l will be living 
outside the Yachats city limits and will no longer be able to serve. 

It has been a privilege and honor to serve on the council of our great city and I 
appreciate the opportunity to work with all of you. Having worked and served in 
other cities around the country, my point of reference is broad. Drawing on that 
point of reference, it is important to note that we have a remarkable working 
council with the clear ability to entertain and accept a wide range of solutions to the 
issues we confront That is an obvious demonstration of respect and cooperation 
that is not common among municipal governing bodies. I'm proud to have been 
associated with such a group, even for a short time. 

Thank you, again for this learning and participation experience. I plan to stay active 
in our diverse and unique community so, we will be seeing each other, I'm sure. 

Sincerely, 

Claudia Price 


